ST MATTHEW MUSIC LITURGY WELCOMES YOU!

The St. Matthew choir and instrumentalist welcome and encourage you to join us for our first
choir practice of the season, Sunday, September 10 at 9AM. We meet on alternate weeks and
help lead the sung worship at the Sunday 10AM mass. All are welcome! Especially needed are
altos and sopranos, youth, and instrumentalists. Come and work with others who share your
love of liturgy and music. Let us lift our voices joyfully to the Lord!

COMMUITY OF SAINTS NEWS
Community of Saints is excited to introduce a few new staff members who have joined our
Community of Saints family!

Brigid Diaz: our new third grade teacher has 7 years of teaching experience, 6 of which were at
St. Helena's Catholic School. Brigid has her English Language Learners endorsement and has
a passion for helping students develop English language skills. This passion will be extremely
beneficial for our school community.

Audrey Moorhouse: will be teaching part-time as our middle school science teacher this school
year. This will allow us to have half-time additional administrative support for the

school! Audrey has five years of experience teaching middle school science and is excited to
share her many gifts of hands-on instruction with our students and staff!

Will Corbett: is our new middle school math and religion teacher. Will comes from his family as
a third generation religion teacher, and has a math endorsement for teaching middle school
math. We welcome him and his enthusiasm for teaching!

Angela Lopez: a former parent and Home and School member, Angie begins as our new
administrative assistant on Monday, August 28th. She is bilingual, and knows all about
Community of Saints and what it has to offer from multiple perspectives. Angie loves to help
others and has a positive energy that is contagious!

Please keep our school staff and families in your prayers as we begin another school year. Itis
going to be fantastic!

ANNUAL MASS FOR PERSONWITH DISABILITIES

Sunday, September 17, 3 p.m.

St. Mary’s Chapel, The Saint Paul Seminary, 2260 Summit Ave., St. Paul.

This special event begins with a sing-along at 2:30 p.m. Bishop Andrew Cozzens will celebrate
the mass and confer the sacrament of confirmation for persons with disabilities who have
completed Confirmation classes. All are invited and welcome. For more information, please call
the Office of Marriage, Family and Life at 651.291.4488.
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